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- Belleville city council and
directors of the Belleville In-
dustrial Commission will get
together nert Tuesday after-
noon for discussion of future
Commission policy.

In announcing the meeting

date this morning Mayor J.
Russell Scott said that Tues-
day appeared to be the earli-
est possible date for the t w o
bodies to get together.
_ The meeting is called for
the city hall council chambers
at 3:30 and in the public inter-
est it is the opinion of Mayor
Scott that it should be open to
the press unless otherwise de-
cided on a recorded vote by
members of council.
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A notice [ the Tuesday
meeting will go out to council
members and directors of the
Industrial Commission.

Alderman E. A. Orr at Mon-

day’s council meeting suggest-
ed the joint meeting to iron
out what he felt was a “strain-
ed relationship” between the
two bodies.
. And at a special meeting of
the Industrial Commission yes-
terday afternoon, it was the
members expressed wish to
accept the invitation.

The board passed a resolu-
tion to send a communication
to the city clerk requesting
council advise the board of
the time and place of the meet-
ing and the manner in which
it would be conducted.

According to the mayor only
a recorded vote of council
against a public meeting
would change the present
plans.

The vote, he said, would be

taken at the beginning of the
eeting.

Mr, Brown indicated this
morning that the commission
was responsible to council in
all matters and was ready
to comply with council’s re-
commendations and de-
cisions. \

It was also the desire of the
BIC yesterday that Fred Dea-
con, vice-chairman of the com-
mission, accept the chairman-
ship vacated by George
Hume's recent resignation.

Mr. Deacon countered that

he would like to take the mat-
ter under advisement and
said he would make his deci-
sion subsequent to the upcom-
ing council-BIC meeting.
Considerable regret was ex-

_pressed by all members of

the commission as they ac-
cepted Mr. Hume's resigna-
tion yesterday. _

It was the consensus of the
directors that vice-chairman
Deacon suitably acknowledge
the resignation indicating ex-
treme thanks for Mr. Hume's
worthy contributions during
his tenure.

“The loss of his construct-
ive thoughts and his ability to
serve the community so ca-
pably will be felt,” concluded
Mr. Brown.



